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Dear 
 
Re: FOI request 2010-13
 
Thank you for your request for information from the British Transport Police Authority made on 5th 
May 2010.
 
You requested two pieces of information from us and I can confirm that we are able to provide the 
information you have requested. You asked for the following:
 
1 - What was the total cost of running your police authority in the financial year 2009-2010? You refer 
to the bill for running the authority, not the budget BTPA handles on behalf of the force.
 
The Authority’s budget for 2009/10 was £1.919m
 
2 - Who is the chair of your police authority and how many times did he/she meet with your force's 
chief constable/commissioner/most senior officer in post during that period (financial year 2009-10)?
 
Ms Millie Banerjee CBE is Chairman of the BTP Authority 
 
[The following may not reflect the totality of meetings as it is taken from the Chairman’s diary; other 
more informal meetings may have taken place but not recorded.]
 
Regular fortnightly meetings between the 
Chairman/Deputy Chair and Chief Constable and 
Deputy Chief Constable

18

Prelim and/or formal meetings of the full Authority 6
Formal Strategy Committee meetings 3 
Formal appraisal meetings 2 
Other 1:1s 8
Joint BTP/BTPA meetings with DfT/other 
government 

3 

TOTAL 40
 
This completes BTPA’s response to your request for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act.
 
Yours sincerely
Michael Daventry 
Communications Officer 
 
British Transport Police Authority 
The Forum (5th Floor N)      W: www.btpa.police.uk 
74 - 80 Camden Street        T: 020 7383 5678 
London NW1 0EG               E: michael.daventry@btp.pnn.police.uk
 
BTPA Protective Marking applies to all emails and unless otherwise stated above this email is 
considered 'NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED'.
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